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PUBLIC NOTICE - REVIEW STRATEGIC COMMUNITY PLAN 2025 

 
 
The Shire of Pingelly hereby gives notice, in accordance with Section 5.56(1) & (2) of the Local 
Government Act 1995, that the Shire of Pingelly Minor Review of the Strategic Community Plan 
was endorsed at the Ordinary Council Meeting held on the 16 July 2025.  
 
The Strategic Community Plan can be viewed on the Shire of Pingelly website 
www.pingelly.wa.gov.au and at the Shire office 17 Queen Street, Pingelly. 
 
Members of the public are invited to submit their comments regarding the Pingelly Community 
Plan 2025, addressed to the Chief Executive Officer and sent to the address below or emailed 
to admin@pingelly.wa.gov.au . All submissions must be received by the Shire Administration 
Office no later than 4:30 pm on 03 September 2025. 
 

 
 
 

 

Andrew Dover 

Chief Executive Officer 

Shire of Pingelly 

17 Queen Street 

Pingelly WA 6308 

http://www.pingelly.wa.gov.au/
mailto:admin@pingelly.wa.gov.au

